
 
 
 

   

Department of Health    Ministère de la santé 
Public Health New Brunswick                               Santé publique Nouveau-Brunswick  

 

April 30th, 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

Re: TESTING FOR COVID-19 AT GEORGE STREET MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

This is to inform that testing for COVID 19 for George St. Middle School is being done this weekend with 

results to be completed by Sunday evening. You may have already received a call for a repeat test. 

 

Out of an abundance of caution we are asking all those who were tested on Tuesday and Wednesday 
this week following the case in the school, to be retested on Saturday or Sunday, not just those identified 
as close contacts. 
 
Given the number of students and staff at George Street Middle School, this will give assurance against 
anyone who may have subsequently become positive after an initial negative test. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation with this extra measure to keep all staff and students, and their families 
safe. 

 
The assessment centre is contacting clients for this retest. There will be no need for you to book online.  

 

 

Thank you for helping keep our school, community, and province safe. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Jennifer Russell 

 
 
 
 

  
Dr. Jennifer Russell, BA, BSc, MD, CCFP 
Chief Medical Officer of Health 
 


